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Mrs. Fineberg’s Second Grade Class
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March News





A Note from Miss Montgomery


Starting April 6th, I will be taking over the class for two weeks. I currently teach all subjects, except for writing.  I am very excited to take on the full responsibility of a classroom and to continue working with your children! If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to email Mrs. Fineberg at melinda_fineberg@cvsd.k12.pa.us.











Upcoming Important Dates:


March 30th - Early Dismissal 1:15


April 1st & 15th – 2nd Grade School Store 


April 21st – 25th – Spring Break No School


April 27th – Early Dismissal 1:15


April 29th – Second Grade Field Trip to 


	        Downtown Lancaster





Classroom Learning News


In Language Arts we worked on persuading other students at Fritz to read some of our favorite books.  In groups, the students read a book and then created a poster advertising the book. They were encouraged to use many different supplies including string and popsicle sticks. In math we learned how to add 3-digit numbers. On St. Patrick’s Day we used Lucky Charms to create 3-digit numbers and then practiced adding them. Of course, we ate some too! We are currently working on subtracting 3-digit numbers. In writing we are working on persuasive stories. We just finished stories persuading the character Scaredy Squirrel to jump or not to jump out of his tree. The stories turned out GREAT! We are going to read them to Mrs. Lutz on Monday, then they should be coming home…you will really enjoy them! We are currently working on “Perfect Pet” stories…watch out for those coming home soon! We are focusing on using better transition words to connect the details throughout the story. I also told the class that they could work on persuasive stories, in their spare time, about a classroom pet if they wanted to – after much begging and pleading on their part for a classroom pet. We’ll have to see about that! In science we finished up a unit about sound, and are now learning about weather from Miss Montgomery. Finally, we had a class meeting about appropriate and not appropriate behaviors at lunch and recess. This has been an issue recently, so hopefully we see a positive change after our discussion. 








Very Important Information


The school board approved the updates to the district’s Acceptable Network Use Policy for Students (239) and the creation of a new district policy for Student Personal Electronic Devices (239.1) on February 22, 2011. All students and their parents/guardians must sign an agreement stating that they have received and reviewed these two policies. You can access these policies from the district website and/or by typing the following web address into your web browser:      


                                        � HYPERLINK "http://bit.ly/cvsdstudentaupagreement" �http://bit.ly/cvsdstudentaupagreement�


FYI – I was just told that you need your child’s ID number to do this. Your child’s ID # is the same as their SME password. It should begin with 1012 _ _ _. I reviewed this with the class, but if they aren’t able to tell you, please feel free to email me. 








Classroom Wiki:


� HYPERLINK "http://mfineberg.wiki.cvsd.k12.pa.us/" �http://mfineberg.wiki.cvsd.k12.pa.us/�














